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From: 'y6ap Ceprint IBaHOBNY <sgubar@menr.gov.ua>

To: Harald EGERER/VIENNA/UNO@UNOV

Cc: Natalia Fyshko <ecosys@menr.gov.ua>

Date: 30/05/2013 14:50

Subject: FW: Location of Permanent Secretariat - proposal of Ukraine

Dear Mr. Egerer,

In accordance with Decisions of the Fourth Meeting of the Carpathian Convention
Implementation Committee and the Decision COP3/16 "Location of Permanent Secretariat"
and your letter dated 01.02.2013 we would like to inform you that our proposal to host the
Permanent Secretariat of the Kyiv Convention (Carpathian Convention) in Chernivtsi,
Ukraine, remains unchanged.

Best regards,
Dr. Sergiy Gubar

Carpathian Convention NFP

Deputy Director - Head of Division

Division of Econet Development and Biosafety
Directorate of Natural Resources Protection

Ministry of Ecology and Natural Resources of Ukraine

Uritskogo str., 35, Kyiv, 03035, Ukraine

Tel.: +380 44 206 31 66

Fax: +380 44 206 31 53

e-mail: sgubar@menr.gov.ua
s_qubar@yahoo.co.uk

————— Original Message -----

From: Harald EGERER

To: Zsuzsanna.arokhati.kissne@vm.gov.hu ; tamas.kuntar@vm.gov.hu ;
ramona.cherascu@mmediu.ro ; ramona.natura2000@gmail.com ; liliana.virtopeanu@mmediu.ro ;
Aleksandra.doslic@ekoplan.gov.rs ; ambros.ladislav@enviro.gov.sk ; sgubar@menr.gov.ua ;
a.karnaukhova@mfa.gov.ua ; bozena.haczek@mos.gov.pl ; hana.rychlikova@mzp.cz ;
pavlina.mejstrikova@mzp.cz ; ratislav.rybanic@enviro.gov.sk ; cristian.apostol@mmediu.ro ;
ondrej.kloucek@mzp.cz

Cc: o.krotenko@mfa.gov.ua ; david.kovats@vm.gov.hu ; krystyna.skarbek@mos.gov.pl ;
Helena.Svecova@mzp.cz ; aegolius.j@seznam.cz ; Jana.Vavrinova@mzp.cz ; jiri.pokorny@nature.cz
; libuse.vlasakova@mzp.cz ; michael.hosek@nature.cz ; alena.dostalova@nature.cz ;
veronika.vilimkova@mzp.cz ; klara.qguasnitzova@mzp.cz ; urbancikova@bilekarpaty.cz ;
zoltan.herczeg@vm.gov.hu ; tijana.spasic@merz.gov.rs ; nevena.piscevic@ekoplan.gov.rs ;
ecoland@menr.gov.ua ; t.moldovan@ukremb.at ; miroslav.beriac@enviro.gov.sk ;




bondarenko@menr.gov.ua ; ecosys@menr.gov.ua ; martina.blatnicka@enviro.gov.sk ; Giacomo
LUCIANI ; Klaudia KURAS ; Maria Emilie LICHEM ; Pier Carlo SANDEI ; Giulia SECHI ; Matthias
JUREK ; Eva JELINEK

Sent: Friday, February 01, 2013 6:18 PM

Subject: Location of Permanent Secretariat - comparision of offers

Dear Colleagues and Friends,

As you are aware, the fourth meeting of the Carpathian Convention Implementation Committee, held
in Vienna on 05-07 December 2012, requested the Secretariat to prepare a comparison of the Parties
offers on the location of the Permanent Secretariat by 31 January 2013, using the draft of the selection
criteria (Doc.3) considered by the Fourth CCIC Meeting, requested the offering Parties, upon receipt of
the draft comparison from the Secretariat, to amend and complement the information related to their
respective offers by 31 May 2013, invited Parties, which have not yet presented an offer, to submit, if
interested, their offers, using the draft selection criteria, by 31 May 2013, encouraged Parties to limit
their offers to one location per Party, and requested the Secretariat to finalize the comparison of the
offers received and to distribute it to the Parties by 31 July 2013, for the consideration at the next

meeting of the CCIC.

Consequently, please find attached a comparative table of the offers received on the location of the
Permanent Secretariat of the Carpathian Convention:

(See attached file: 20130118 _Location of the Carpathian Convention Permanent
Secretariat_BB.doc)

The table has been filled in with the information included in the last version of the offers, which we had
received before or at COP3.

We kindly ask you to integrate into the document (in track changes and/or comments) your possible
additional information / offers and to send it back to us before 31 May 2013.

If you need further information or clarification, please contact me.
Thank you very much and have an excellent weekend.
Kind regards,

Harald Egerer

Mr. Harald Egerer

Head - United Nations Environment Programme - Vienna Office - Interim Secretariat of the
Carpathian Convention

UNEP Vienna - ISCC
Room E0479

Vienna International Centre
PO Box 500

A 1400 Austria

Tel: (+ 43-1) 26060-4545
Fax: (+ 43-1) 26060-7-4545



Mobile: +43 699 14 59 4545
E-mail: harald.egerer@unvienna.org

WWW.unep.org
www.unep.ch

www.carpathianconvention.org

Skype: harald.egerer



